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I and MANY other Oregonians adamantly oppose this bill. The OHA is already 

abusing it’s power and we do not need to be giving them even more unlimited power 

to limit the rights of the public, based on their subjective view of what constitutes a 

health emergency or “concern”. Yet again, this was slipped in quietly, trying to sneak 

things in without the public’s knowledge or approval. Insane. 


